
BSRLM Policy on emailing members and posting news of events on website 

The current policy is as follows: 

BSRLM will make use of posts on the website and the facility to email members through the website 

for the following: 

• To publicise conferences/events/announcements relating directly to BSRLM activities. 

• To publicise conferences/events/announcements relating directly to the activities of 

organisations to which BSRLM is affiliated (e.g. RME, BCME, BERA Maths Education SIG). 

We will not use website posts or emails for the following (although we will tweet/retweet this 

information): 

• To publicise conferences/events/announcements on behalf of organisations to which we 

are not directly affiliated (e.g. universities, ATM). 

• To publicise conferences/events/announcements relating to the activities of organisations 

to which we are not directly affiliated (even if these have been publicised by organisations 

to which BSRLM is affiliated, e.g. RME, BCME, BERA Maths Education SIG). 

Agreed at BSRLM Executive Meeting on 9th October 2018 


